Pemberton Township Schools
Mr. Tony Trongone, Superintendent

BOARD BRIEF

JANUARY 5, 2017

Pemberton Learning Community: Pursuing Excellence One Child at a Time

Superintendent’s Repo W

The Reorganization Meeting was called to order by Pat
Austin.

Condolences were sent to Tony Trongone and his family on
the loss of his Mother.
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We were honored with the JROTC Color Guard doing the
presentation of the Colors and the Pledge of Alligance.
Certification of the election results and administration of
the Oath of Office to Members elected:

Thomas Maier Wanda Knox  Sandra Glawson

Nomination and vote for the Board President: .
John Willitts Student Represe

Nomination and vote for Vice-President:

Jeff Wilson
Re-adoption of Policies, Rules and Regulations approved.
Reappointment of Business and Operations approved.

Professional Services were re-appointed until June 30,
2017.

Committee Rep

Appointments will be announced at a future Board meeting.

Policy Update
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Miscellaneous

e John Willitts congratulated Jeff Wilson on his appointment of Vice
President, Wanda Knox on being newly elected, and Tom Maier and
Sandy Glawson on their re-election.

Granny Maier congratulated the newly appointed President and Vice
President and feels this is an excellent group.
Wanda Knox thanked everyone for their encouragement and support.
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Board of Educ

The next Board of Education
meetings:

Work Session, Thursday,
January 19, 2017 at 6:30
pm in Brotherhood.
Action Meeting, Thursday,
January 26,2017 at 6:30
pm in Helen Fort Middle
School.




